
CORONAVIRUS FAQ

1 HOW WILL THE LESSONS TAKE PLACE?
Distance lessons via Kiro will be activated from March 2nd only if the suspension of 
university activities will continue. Otherwise, the lessons will take place regularly in the 
classroom.
For next week, the e-teaching will be available for the courses (mainly in the humanities 
area) which should have started on Monday March 24th, unless otherwise indicated by the 
responsible of the degree course.

2 UNIPV IS OPEN OR CLOSED?
We remind you that the suspension of university activities depends on a decision of the 
Lombardy Region in concert with the Ministry of Health, it is not a decision of the 
University of Pavia. To date, unfortunately, it is impossible to make certain predictions, 
since the situation is ongoing.

3 HOW WILL EXAMS AND DEGREES BE HANDLED?
If the current suspension of university activities continues, the university is organizing itself 
to remotely deliver the merit and degree exams, likely by Skype. Unfortunately, it is not 
possible to follow the same procedures for the written exams, for which an extraordinary 
session will be necessarily scheduled. The exam dates will be changed in your private 
area, please remember to register!

4 I AM A NON-RESIDENT STUDENT. DO I NEED TO GO BACK TO PAVIA?
No! As a precaution, you can stay at home until the Region will clarify whether the 
University activities will start or not. We are all aware that a not-resident student needs at 
least 3 days to return to Pavia. If the news of the reopening will be available on Sunday 
evening, for example, you certainly are not required to be in Pavia on Monday morning at 
the university.


